

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor McGlashan and City Councilmembers

FROM: Scott Passey, City Clerk

DATE: March 5, 2013

RE: Item submitted at March 4 City Council Meeting

CC: Julie Underwood, City Manager

Please find attached the following item received by the City Clerk at the March 4 City Council Meeting:

• Written comments regarding proposed eastside off-leash dog park, submitted by Mina Williams(1 page)

Feb. 4, 2013 ShoreDog

ShoreDog supports the proposed east side site and is happy with the proposed site amendments and stands ready to support and steward the area when it opens.

The site has been carefully selected and will afford those residents on the east side an excellent location to play with their pets.